
Shady Grove Baptist Church
1st Quarter Business Meeting

January 15, 2023

Call to Order:  12:08
Attendance:  44

Prayer by Pastor Jason Rodgers

Minutes from 4th Quarter:  stand as read

Pastor Report:
● We had a good 2022 - several baptisms, new members - we are seeing growth.   Believes that God
will continue to bless us.

Children’s Ministry - Jeanette Rodgers:

● Children’s choir started up again.  The goal is to sing for the church once a month.
● January 29  first planning meeting for VBS - potluck luncheon.  Please join us if you would like to

volunteer in any capacity.
● April - is the Easter egg hunt - more details will be forthcoming
● Children’s camp meeting will be announced shortly with fundraisers to be announced.
● Thank you for your support and prayers

Youth Ministry - Nick Alvarez:

● Thank you for your continued support.  We have hit some milestones this past year
● There has been a rise in visitors on Wednesday night and we are trying to carry that over to Sunday

services.
● Excited for growth in 2023.
● February Valentine Banquet is a fundraiser to raise money for youth camp.

Deacons - Robert Boyer

● Question on directory updates

Nominating - Randy Tynes
● Will be asking for chairperson and members from each committee to update list

Budget/Finance/Treasurer - Dewayne Stewart

● 2023 Revised Budget finalized -reviewed year end 2022 big changes
● Insurance increased by $2,700.



Motion to end the meeting made by Tom Lyman, seconded by Dottie Morris

Meeting adjourned: 12:33 PM

Respectfully submitted by Brenda Blagg


